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Dear friends of Irene,  
 
 
the death of Prof. Fortuneè Irene Habib has left a  deep void in us.  
She was an example of great dedication and commitment  in addition to her infinite passion for 
teaching , for her patients and for scientific research.  
Irene, was totally committed to the study of diseases of the digestive system and also of the nervous 
system both in adults and children. Her engagement was sincere and all tests carried out with 
personal dedication, which not many doctors do today.  
Our intention is not only to commemorate her but to be able to support in the future the activities 
she carried out.  
Therefore, I would like to unite my wish to that of her relatives which is to set up a research 
foundation in her name.  You are kindly invited to participate in this initiative.  
Your donations  will be collected by Alessandra Piconi Professor Corazziari’s secretary 1st floor- or 
with direct debit through giro account Unicredit bank  made out to Aldo Torsoli foundation for 
diseases of the digestive apparatus Via Ancellotti 18, Roma ; IBAN 
IT38KO3OO2O3297000400238611. The description of payment is: donation in memory of FI 
HABIB, for research foundation.  
 
 
Prof. Enrico S. Corazziari 
 
 


